
The 88th Annual Credit Union Meeting will 

once again be held aboard the River Queen.  

On August 7th we will depart from Bogan’s 

Basin located at 800 Ashley & Higgins Ave, 

Brielle and cruise the calm waters of the   

Manasquan River from 1– 4 pm.  There will 

be a buffet lunch, open bar and door prizes.        

Members $30/Non-members $60 and    

members under 12 are $10/non-members 

under 12 are $15  Ticket are limited so          

reserve your spot early!  Payments due NLT 

August 1st  

MCPECU 88TH ANNUAL MEETING - AUGUST 7, 2016 

MCPECU VISA Credit Cards   

We are now proud to offer VISA credit cards.  

Stop in or give us a call and we will send you 

an application.  All balance transfers are 

0% for one year with NO TRANSFER FEE 

WE CAN SAVE YOU MONEY 

Do We Have Your   

Current: 

 Cell Phone 

 Home Phone 

 Address 
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SUMMER LOAN 

1200 FOR 12 MOS 

JUN 1 - AUG 31 

SERVICES: 
 

 SHARE ACCOUNTS 

 SHARE DRAFT ACCT 

 VACATION/HOLIDAY 

CLUB 

 SIGNATURE LOANS 

 AUTO LOANS 

 CDS 

 ONLINE BANKING 

 MOBILE BANKING 

 REMOTE DEPOSIT 

 BILL PAY 

 DEBIT CARDS 

 ATM 

 GIFT CARDS 

 NOTARY PUBLIC 

 CREDIT CARDS 

 

As of March 1, 2016 our policy for Signature, 

Promotional and Computer Loans has 

changed.  The interest Rate will now be deter-

mined by your credit score 



Quarterly Post Office Contest 

171 Broad Street 

PO Box 518 

Red Bank, NJ 07701 

 

Phone: 732-219-0009 

Fax: 732-219-5269 

www.monmouthpostalcu.org 

We Can Save You Money 

M O N M O U T H  C O U N T Y  P O S T A L  E M P L O Y E E S  C R E D I T  U N I O N  

Congratulations to Cheryl Territo who 

correctly identified the post office 

above as the Rumson Post office!  

Cheryl won a $25.00 VISA gift card! 

Can you identify the post office 

above?  If so, let us know and you will 

be entered to win a $25 VISA gift 

card.  Email your guess to: 

lcoolahan@monmouthpostalcu.org 

Con 

Youth Shares 

receive .50% up to 

$2500     

Summertime is a great time to be outside. Whether you choose to stay in the back-
yard or hit the beach, staying healthy is easy. Take some precautions to make sure 
your summer is as safe as it is fun. 

Whether it's the weather or the grill, heat is the word of the season. 

Too much of it, especially in humid conditions, sucks the water right out of your    
system. Be sure to drink plenty of  fluids so that you don’t become dehydrated.   

If you don't watch your temperature, you run the risk of heat exhaustion.  This  comes 
from a combination of dehydration and an elevated core body temperature.  If you 
are feeling weak, dizzy or nauseous get to a cooler place ASAP and rehydrate. 

Sunburns and thermal burns come from different places, but the treatment is usually 
very similar.  Cool the burned area with cool running water.  Apply Aloe or other type 
of cooling agent.  To avoid sunburns weara broad spectrum sunscreen of at least SPF 
30. 

Warm, sunny weather not only brings you outside, it's a call of the wild for all sorts of 
creatures, too. Spider bites are more common during warm weather, as are dog bites. 
Snakes, ticks and other bugs are also a bit more feisty in the summer months.  Wear 
insect repellant to help reduce bug bites and be aware of your surroundings to avoid 
dog and snake bites. 

Summer Safety 

$50 Gift Card with 
any New Auto Loan 

https://www.verywell.com/heat-exhaustion-symptoms-and-treatment-1298746
https://www.verywell.com/how-to-treat-a-sunburn-1298805
https://www.verywell.com/how-to-treat-a-burn-1298802
https://www.verywell.com/spider-bites-1298281
https://www.verywell.com/how-to-treat-dog-bites-1298269
https://www.verywell.com/how-to-treat-bug-bites-1298285

